
 

       

 

 
Date: July 28, 2017 
 
 
To:  Interested Parties and Stakeholders 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 

The Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board (Water Board) issued Cleanup and 
Abatement Order Number R6T-2017-0022 (CAO) on May 12, 2017 to the responsible 
parties of the Lake Tahoe Laundry Works site to further investigate and cleanup 
tetrachloroethylene (PCE) contamination originating from their site. The CAO was 
issued as a step forward to address regional PCE pollution currently affecting municipal 
water supply wells.  The Water Board committed to holding a public meeting to discuss 
the CAO and next steps.  The meeting will cover Water Board and responsible party 
actions to implement the CAO; regional pollution investigation; funding status and 
opportunities; and community engagement.  The public information meeting is 
scheduled as follows: 
 
When:   Wednesday, August 23, 2017, from 9 AM to 12 PM 
Where:  Water Board Annex Office, 971 Silver Dollar Avenue, South Lake Tahoe 
 
A final agenda will be provided prior to the meeting. Additional information and text of 
the CAO can be found on the Lahontan Water Board website located at 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/lahontan/water_issues/programs/enforcement/laundry_
works_cao.shtml. A hard copy of the CAO can also be provided upon request.   
 
This meeting is for informational purposes only; it is not a formal Water Board hearing.  
No Water Board member decisions or direction will result from this meeting. 
 
Please contact me directly at (530) 542-5421, or at brian.grey@waterboards.ca.gov, to 
request a hard copy of the CAO or if you have any questions.  
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